
 

 

 

ADDENDUM II 

 

WCS RFB #1368   

 Centennial High School Walk-in Cooler/Freezer Replacement  

  

RELEASE DATE:  March 28, 2025  

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER TO  

POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 

DUE TO THE INCLEMENT WEATHER WILLIAMSON COUNTY SCHOOLS IS 

CLOSED TODAY April 3, 2025.  THEREFORE, THE PRE-BID MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR TODAY AT 2:00 PM WILL BE RESCHEDULED AT A LATER 

DATE AND TIME.  

 

YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED OF THIS TIME WHEN IT IS AVAILABLE. 

 

For immediate questions please contact the Food Service Department James Remete  

                                                          James2@wcs.edu  

 

 

 

 

 

Purchasing Department 

1320 West Main Street Suite 202 

Franklin, Tennessee 37064-3700 

Phone (615) 472-4010 

Fax (615) 472-5609 

 

 

 

mailto:James2@wcs.edu

